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Shabbat 
Shalom 

Wishing you a Shabbat full of love, 
comfort and good health.

Our prayers are with our entire 
community as we join together to best 
ensure everyone’s safety and wellbeing. 
We thank G-d for each moment each 
day, but especially on Shabbat, as we keep 
our elders especially close to our hearts.

May we all be thankful for each other, for 
Shalom Bayit, and our families.

Kol Tov,
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Grateful
As our nation prepared for the COVID-19 
onset, our WHV staff rolled up their 
sleeves and got to work, putting safety 
measures in place and restructuring how 
we care for the residents we are 
honored to serve. But we didn’t wait 
until the government alerts were 
announced, because we had proactively 
been doubling our sanitation efforts and 
reducing visitors before mandated to do 
so. And when we called on our residents 
and families for support, we were thrilled 
to see our concerns met with 
appreciation and willingness to sacrifice 
seeing your friends and families, parties 
and entertainers to help each other stay 
healthy and safe. We often say it is a 
privilege to do the work we do, but this 
week, working together with our 
residents, staff and families, it’s truly been 
an unparalleled experience for me in my 
23 years with WHV!

Be well,

Chris Christian, WHV President & COO

THIS WEEK’S HIGHLIGHTS
KEEPING SAFE

A number of changes have been made 
this week to assure social distancing and 
good health. Thank you to our 
supportive residents and creative staff!

• �Creekside dining has moved to room 
service

• �Spiritual gatherings suspended; shabbat 
kits provided to residents

• �Visitors, vendors, volunteers and 
outside entertainment temporarily 
suspended

• �All staff is health checked before each 
shift and residents are monitored for 
symptoms

• �Awesome activities directors bringing 
creativity to keep our residents happy 
& healthy!

JOIN US!

Have a story or photos to share? Contact 
Leslie Fulford at lfulford@whv.org.  
Please follow us on Facebook and our 
website for updates!

SEEN AT THE VILLAGE

Creekside doing morning Yoga with Shelly 
by streaming.

Zusman Hospice Social Work Manager, Erin Matteo, surprises Heritage House residents 
and staff dressed as a giant alligator!
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